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Missing juvenile case leads to arrest
(KLZA)-- A Falls City man was arrested two times in the past week.

According to a release from the Richardson County Sheriff's Office, on May 15,
Richardson County Deputies and members of the Falls City Police Department
conducted a search of the residence at 620 Fulton Street in Falls City in reference
to a missing juvenile from Missouri.

During the search, authorities were unable to locate the missing juvenile, but
Thomas Summers was arrested for possession of concentrated THC.

On May 18, the Sheriff's Office and the United States Marshals searched the
residence at 620 Fulton Street again and during the search were able to locate the
missing juvenile and return the juvenile safely back to Missouri authorities.

Summers was arrested on the 18th for contributing to the delinquency of a minor
and false reporting.

The investigation is ongoing.

The Sheriff's Department thanked all the agencies involved in the investigation.
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